Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked for:

All correspondence and documentation sent and received (letters, emails, memos etc), from October 4th - November 30th 2013, by members of the leadership team within Children's Services departments, concerning Joanne Harker's request for information regarding independent schools operating without registration.


Her request can be found here:
https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/246664/LAletter041013.pdf

We have searched our records and the Council does not hold any information that you have asked for.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance Manager
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor

16 New Walk
Leicester 
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

Your request for internal review should be submitted to the above address within 40 (forty) working days of receipt by you of this response.  Any such request received after this time will only be considered at the Council’s absolute discretion.

You may also seek independent advice from the Information Commissioner at: 
Information Commissioner's Office 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow SK9 5AF 

Telephone: 01625 545 700 

www.ico.org.uk 
Please be aware that the Information Commissioner does not normally consider requests until the internal appeals process of the Council has been exhausted.  You are therefore advised to appeal to the Information Governance Manager before contacting the Commissioner.
